
Thursday 3rd March is World Book Day. 

Since dressing up tends to result in identikit Avengers and Gangsta 

Grannies, and straying beyond those outfits can get quite expensive for 

families, we don’t do dressing up. 

Instead we ask pupils to use vegetables, stones and any craft materials 

they can find to create models of their favourite book characters. 

These can be presented on their own or as part of a diorama. They can 

be individual or family efforts.  

Parents are encouraged to be involved in the making – but should let children do most of it. 

Some examples from 2020 are shown below. After missing last year due to lockdown 2 we are looking forward 

to seeing this year’s efforts on the 3rd and awarding prizes for our favourites! 

     

        

             


